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Residential Investment Property Short Term Finance

sponsors of

THE LIVERPOOL & DISTRICT CRICKET COMPETITION

The ECB Premier League in Lancashire

www.lpoolcomp.co.uk
M/C Meeting held at Parkfield Liscard CC on Thursday 12th January 2011 at 6.00pm: 

Present:

Eric Hadfield (President)


John Williams (Chair)

John Rotheram (Cricket Chair) 

Chris Weston (Hon Sec) 


Malcolm Barber (Hon Treas)
Alan Bristow (Club & Ground Chair)

Rob Durand (1st / 2nd XI Fixtures Secretary)



Mike Leddy (3rd XI Fixtures Secretary)

	Agenda item


	Recorded Minutes



	1

Apologies


	· The Chair extended a special welcome to RD in particular and to all re-elected officials in general, post AGM 2012

· There were no apologies as all officials were present.



	2a

Minutes of previous meeting

and

Action Points


	· The Jan 2012 minutes were signed by the Chair as a true and accurate record of the meeting.
· The Action points were considered. 


	2b

Matters arising


	· Most of these were covered by the agenda and would be taken en passant as usual.



	3a 

Hon Treasurer’s Report
	· Auditing of Accounts, J McGlashan's health:

John continued to be unwell and he intended to retire. He could no longer continue to be the Auditor for the BFS L&DCC. M/C understood and, with regret, had accepted this resignation. Formal letters had been exchanged. JMcG had been asked to provide an opening balance for the 2011 BFS L&DCC Accounts to make possible an audit in good time for the pre season meeting 2012.

· The Figures of Account were given:

· SPT had queried with EH/MB the amount their club owed to the BFS L&DCC as they left to join the S&D ACL 

· The lap tops were ordered.

· We now had at least 26/36 clubs using TCS which was gratifying and put ahead of many other premier leagues countrywide who were embarking on full premier league computer scoring only this year.

· CW had booked Bootle CC for Sat 24th March at 11.00am for this training day on exactly the same basis as last year. There would be a web site piece in mid Feb from MB; CW would "back this up" with an e mail shot. 

· The Formby CC booking with Lashings was discussed

· The Purchase of Tiflex Balls for the t20 was discussed

	3b         Website matters


	· lpoolcomp

· PL plagiarism of material:

There had been e mail exchanges on this returning subject. M/C was determined not to waste more time than was absolutely necessary on PL.

· JW informed that PL was now irritating clubs as well as he was taking material from their websites and then using it as his own i.e. without any attribution.

· Twitter was discussed.

· It was agreed that the Statistics pre 2009 would be put up on the website. 

· Trophies and Cups - photographs thereof on website + actions for 2012 were discussed

· play-cricket

· EH had given access to the new Officials. 

	4

LCB / ECB Issues


	· LCB AGM Thursday March 1st

· CW had received the LCB AGM papers am this morning, 



	      5


Fixt Sec's Report
	· RD advised that four clubs had been contacted or contacted us in respect of fixture changes.

· Sutton:

· S CC had been advised that it was in order to talk to their opposition in respect of the 14th/21st April. If their oppositions said "no" then the games were forfeit. 

· N le W from Cr Co:

· The situation was very similar to that of Sutton. RD had written to them in the same way, post Cr Co. 

· Rainhill's query had been "sorted". Any dates confusion had been dealt with. 

· Liverpool CC's Fixt Sec Craig Jenkins was now using email. The changes were discussed in detail.

· Wigan's request re Bank Holidays 2012was discussed. This had been dealt with at Cr Co; M/C endorsed their recommendation. I.e. the suggestion was too late for changes to be made to the 2012 fixtures but it would be borne in mind for the Queen's 100th birthday or for any similar event triggering two BHs so close together in the future. CW would write to Wigan.

· M/C was a little irritated that clubs were not using the proper form when requesting fixture changes. The forms were there for a purpose and would cut down the workload all round.

	6

Registration Sec's Report


	· The reminder notice in respect of overseas registrations had been placed on the website post Cr Co.

· Another website notice was needed to advise clubs that there had been a change in date and venue for the LCB "Tier 5 Training Day" to 14th May at Leyland CC. 

· Brian Woodhead was getting applications from all over the north of England as it was the only course of its kind being run in this area. Clubs needed to apply quickly to be sure of a place. They needed their " course number"  to be sure of being allowed to land and stay in the UK. Possession of the number was said to be mandatory. They had to attend within 6 weeks of landing in the UK. ECB would not issue Tier 5 clearances without it according to Emma Biggs-Davies at ECB. Brian Woodhead would hold onto places on the course for BFS L&DCC clubs until "a week on Friday" i.e. presumably Fri 10th Feb. After that he would release the places to the rest of the UK. 

· JW would produce a website notice.



	7

Cricket Chair’s Report
	· Cr Co meeting: Matters arising:

Revised disciplinary Guidelines MCUA: Hugh Evans via MB had sent EH his revisions. 

· Bowling Actions MCUA request for confirmation of M/C procedure

Hugh Evans had written separately to CW on the subject of bowling actions, the matter was discussed.

· U16/20 Draw It had been agreed that these would be made at the next Cr Co meeting Tues Feb 28th 2012 at Rainhill CC. A reminder would be put on the website by JW. The reminder would cover several other topics too. JR notified that there had been 17 entries for the U20s and 14 for the U16s. After discussion it was agreed that a full draw not necessary as the early rounds were to be regionalised. JW would liaise with JR to finalise this.

· L&DCC rounds of the ECB Barbados - Cockspur  National Club t20:

Again there would be a reminder on the site via the "JW multi". The early rounds were also regional; the draw would take place at the Cr Co meeting on the 28th Feb 2012. The deadline for entries was to be Feb 24th.  



	8

Hon Sec's Secretary’s Report
	· Correspondence:

· There had been one surface mail letter received, that from LCB with their AGM papers. 
· AGM minutes:

These had been released without difficulty other than those now well documented ones emanating from Little Sutton.

· Incorporation of AGM changes into BFS L&DCC documentation: EH and CW had completed these. The Constitution and Playing Regulations would be placed on the website by EH/CW.

· BFS L&DCC Officials Code of Conduct: This had been issued and discussed at Cr Co without difficulty. Continued presence on the M/C and Cr Co would be taken as acceptance. CW thought it very unlikely that they would ever be used but we had now complied with the target we had set ourselves in creating them.



	9          Publicity & Sponsorship Report


	· Handbook 2012:

This was well underway, it was straightforward but longwinded. 

· We would use Paul Edwards LCB Handbook piece again in our Handbook. 

· JW observed that time was now pressing. He asked that Reporting to the Press also be placed on the March M/C agenda and at the top of the agenda. This was agreed.

	10

Club & Ground Chair’s Report
	· AB had copied recent relevant correspondence to ECB (over N le W) as usual. There had been a very complimentary reply to AB and to the BFS L&DCC. This had been circulated by AB. M/C was pleased that ECB had recognised hard work.

· AB was to visit Hightown as previously agreed. JR said he would go too. AB/JR would liaise as to a suitable date.

· Old Xaverians via Dave Reynolds had written to AB. There were going to be delays in their progress to achieve what they had promised in 2011 in time for 2012. 

· There had been no reply from Maghull over covers. AB intended to arrange a visit there too. 



	11

AOB
	· The Chair reminded the meeting of the time.

· EH returned to the issue of scorers. The rejection of the proposal about 1st XI scorers at the AGM had caused some concern but we had been asked to issue another reminder about the accreditation process on the website. JW agreed to incorporate this into his multipurpose reminder to clubs already in train. (Tier 5 H&S/t20/U16&20s/Club data for Handbook/Scorers accreditation)

· In view of the pressure of time at this meeting, EH asked for an agenda item to be raised at the March meeting about NW ECB ACOs and umpires assessors.



	12

Dates of Next Meetings


	· Cr Co
              Tues Feb 28th
   Rainhill (E)
7.00pm

· LCB AGM
              Thur 1st March
   Old Trafford
7.00pm Red Rose Suite

· M/C
               Thur March 8th
   New Brighton
6.00pm

· TCS Training Day
Sat 24th March 
    Bootle
11.00am

· Cr Co
              Tues March 27th
    Bootle
 7.00pm
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Residential Investment Property Short Term Finance

sponsors of

THE LIVERPOOL & DISTRICT CRICKET COMPETITION

The ECB Premier League in Lancashire

www.lpoolcomp.co.uk
The next meeting will be held at New Brighton CC on Thursday 8th March 2012 at 6.00pm.

Agenda to include

1
Apologies

2a
Minutes of Previous Meeting & Action Point Items

2b
Matters arising 

3
Publicity & Sponsorship Chair’s Report 

 Reporting to the press 2012

4a
Fixt Sec's Report

4b
Registration Sec's Report

5      
Cricket Chair’s Report

NW ECB ACO Umpire Boundary Assessment training

6a            Hon Treasurer’s Report

Figures of account

SPT

Paul Edwards' Fee for LCB / L&DCC 2012 Handbook piece

6b 
Website matters
(i)  lpoolcomp

(ii) play-cricket

7
Club & Ground Chair’s Report

8
 Hon Secretary’s Report

9
LCB / ECB Issues

10
AOB

11
Date of Next Meeting

1
4

